
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 8:23:54 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, May 25, 2025 12:18 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Sandra Cook

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Can someone explain to retired seniors, who don’t receive raises comparable to cost of living expenses, how they
can keep up with the increases to heating or cooling their homes? Also, our governments have been pushing low
energy bulbs, refrigerators, stoves, washers and driers only to see the price of energy rise continuously?
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